
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 We operate two short term rental properties that offer unique stays for guests in Mansfield and 
Bellville. We take pride in our communities and are very happy to be a part of this industry!  

  

 I am writing to urge you to vote yes on SB 104, protecting tourism and STR entrepreneurs in 
Ohio. This bill will allow people like us who love to draw people to and share our lovely 
communities to continue operating. Thank you in advance! 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Tim Truex 

Tim


